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 Thesis Summary 

 

The impact of the concept of the text when fundamentalists 

in the use of Quranic interpretation in the books until the 

end of the seventh century 

        Boot was entitled: theoretical approach in the text and interpretation of 
the relationship of the knowledge of the principles of jurisprudence, and stood 
on the term in which the text in the language and terminology, and 
demonstrated knowledge of the interpretation of the relationship of the 
principles of jurisprudence. The first chapter was titled semantic analysis of the 
words when the commentators in the light of the arguments of fundamentalists. 
The three sections title first topic: the significance of words when 
fundamentalists dealt with the significance of the language and terminology, 
and sections of the significance and types, and the link word sense or signifier 
Balmudallol and toxicity (the logic of the language and the problem of 



semantics), also spoke in this section of the significance of words and 
significance of words when fundamentalists. The second section, entitled: The 
Impact of the modalities of significance when Hanafi and Shafi'i in terms 
denote when the commentators. The second chapter is based on the clarity of 
the significance and ambiguity when the fundamentalists and their impact on 
the commentators, and was on the three sections is also the first: clarity and 
ambiguity in the significance of words when fundamentalists, and the second: 
the impact of use of the Qur'an in the clarity of the significance and ambiguity, 
came on a two-pronged one: the impact of use of the Qur'an in the clear 
significance, and the second: the impact of the Quranic use in the occult 
significance. The third topic is: the impact of different references in the 
statement of significance clarity and ambiguity, and the references to the two 
nodal and sectarian. The third chapter, entitled: evidence and understanding of 
the significance of the Quranic text between the fundamentalists and the 
commentators, which is on the first three sections: the clues and types and 
their impact on the text, which dealt with the context in language and 
terminology, and the types of clues and sphere of influence. 

     The second topic is: the impact of the evidence on the implications of the 
texts, which included two paragraphs: the first: the impact of the joint 
significance in the context of verbal and antibodies, and the second: the 
impact of significance in the context of metaphor. Finally, this chapter came 
third topic: the impact of the clues to carry on the public sector and the 
absolute unrestricted showed the public and private sectors and the absolute 
and unrestricted then the effect of the evidence to bear on the public sector 
and the absolute unrestricted. 



     These chapters and accompanied by a conclusion which was a summary 
of what can be said of the results reached by the search. 

     This study is the economy and the concentration at the center of 
knowledge and the one they called in a constant effort and accuracy in fact the 
term (text), and in the understanding of the term fundamentalist Almstglqh and 
search for Massadik achieve the purpose of the written explanation, which are 
assigned search out and ĂĘÚČäÜí commitment, as of not easily find what 
fundamentalists when the commentators word and its meaning and most 
agreed on one system terminology Weseroa ways. 

Moreover, the studies that have signed under the hand of a researcher - on 
what we've received from the enablers of knowledge contemporary - were not 
the level of ambition is not at hand are compelled me to adopt the introduction 
of proxy Khala with a book (the clues when fundamentalists) researcher Dr 
Omar bin Abdul Aziz Al-Mubarak, who is still Bhaoh Thesis at the University of 
King Abdul Aziz ibn Saud, which is important in the search suppositions. 

It is necessary to note here that the message has won a number of results, 
including 

1 .- Colorful terms when fundamentalists and varied there is no agreement on 
them, and the reason for this multiplicity of fundamentalist schools 
headmistress in those terms of Hanafis and Shafi'ie, differing data things and 
understanding at all of them resulted in a difference between the views, 
prompting researchers to investigate this matter and address  .  



2 - when the terms of the privacy fundamentalists dissociation out what the 
science of language and grammatical and rhetorical and otherwise, for 
example, was understood to have the meaning of my commitment to inter 
synthetic and not about words, it is a special term to have divided the two 
concept approval and a foul. 

3 - The term text when fundamentalists is Qar not fixed, making alone is 
different when Shaafa'is him when Hanafi, have tried some fundamentalists 

expand his circle by making it apply to Massadik multiple, which was adopted 


